
 
3rd May, 2015 
 
Executive Officer 
Medical AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne  Vic    3001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Consultation – Registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical  
procedures.  
 
I write to you with regards to the Medical Board considering implementing measures which will 
result in no cosmetic nurse injectors. 
I have been using the services of Trish Matheson for several years for cosmetic injections after being 
personally introduced to her by the doctor I had been using.  Since our introduction I initially used 
the services of the Doctor or Trish, under the Doctor’s supervision. 

For the past few years Trish has performed all my treatments personally where I have had joint 
consultation with her and the doctor in a real time video setting. 

Trish Matheson is both professional and caring, discussing in great detail about treatments and their 
possible side effects.  She has always provided materials about any treatments and followed me up 
after any consultation to see how things went.  I couldn’t ask for more. 

I believe it would be a great disservice should the medical board make changes which would result in 
no medical nurse injectors.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Laurel 

 

 

 




